
As all students return to school November 30, 2020, we will be discontinuing 

curbside meal service unless a student is out for an extended period for quarantine. 

In that situation, please complete the online meal request form for each student you 

are requesting a meal for. This form can be found at https://www.lvisd.org/ under 

the Meals and Nutrition tab or by clicking on the link in this email.  

Meals will be distributed at your child's school on Monday and Wednesday from 

8:45-9:15. Please call the cafeteria once you arrive at the front parking lot of the 

school at: 

Primary: (830) 779-6660 ext. 6232 

Intermediate: (830) 779-6640 ext. 4232 

Jr. High: (830) 779-6650 ext. 5229 

High School: (830) 779-6630 ext. 3228 

 

Please note these meals will be at the same price as the meals in the cafeteria. Meal 

prices can be located at Child Nutrition:Menus. 

 

Parents / Guardians may pick up the student's meals without the child present; you 

will be asked to provide their student ID number.  You will be provided with a 

lunch scan tag the first time you pick up meals and this should be brought with you 

each time. 

 

You must pick up meals at the school your student attends. If you have multiple 

children at different campuses, you will need to pick up at each school. 

 

Please submit a form for each child who would like meals (1 child per form). 

Meal Order Request Form 

 

For more information, please see the attached meal pick-up flyer. Also attached are 

maps showing the pick-up routes at each campus.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Adella Freeman-Wright, Child Nutrition Coordinator 

at adella.freemanwright@lvisd.org or (830) 779-6612. 

 

We look forward to serving the children of La Vernia ISD! 

 

https://www.lvisd.org/
https://www.lvisdchildnutrition.com/index.php?sid=2211132250255328&page=menus
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1OY6cEUBAu6FtczAN7txn4jYxrDxOzc3Hlye7t8fJxhQ/edit
mailto:adella.freemanwright@lvisd.org

